
 

 

 
 No. 117/25 
 
 
18th June 2025 
 
 
 
TO:   ALL BRANCH SECRETARIES 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
CWU Conferences – Saturday 28th – Sunday 29th June 2025 
 
Branches are reminded to register their delegates for the conference using the link below if 
they have not done so.    Please note there is no capacity for visitors to the conference so 
delegations are based on the figures sent to you earlier this year. 
 
The link to the registration page is: https://survey.alchemer.eu/s3/90821822/cwu-
conference-2025-registration 
 
This needs to be completed no later than Monday 23rd June 2025 to ensure branches can gain 
access to the conference. 
 
Delegates are advised that the conference is being held in the new conference and convention 
facilities at the Winter Gardens.   The entrance to the venue is situated in Leopold Grove.  There 
will be no access from the main entrance of the Winter Gardens in Church Street. 
 
Credentials will be available to be collected on Friday 27th June from 3.30pm until 6.00pm.   If 
not collected, credentials can be picked up on Saturday morning from 08.15am.    
Hard copies of the agenda will also be available to collect based on your branch delegation size. 
 
Any enquiries regarding this LTB should be addressed to Angela Niven by telephoning 020 8971 
7237 or by post to head office or by email to conferences@cwu.org 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
A P Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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